
Members of the Committee, 
Thank you for giving the threat of Covid-19 the attention it deserves. With Oregonians social distancing 
and many out of work, providing economic support and mental health support in these times is 
important. Taking to our beautiful trails is a perfect COVID-19-safe activity, but many are closed because 
of recent storms and fires and a lack of capacity to make the trails safe. 
Oregon could put people to work, at a safe distance from one another, cleaning up our trails so that 
Oregonians can enjoy our natural spaces during this time and taking care of a backlog of work. 
Sincerely,  
Sarah Mazze 
 
 


